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s ‘i Australian Government
¥ Australian Taxation Office

Lol o
Our reference: 7135705872411

THE DR & DF WARBURTON SUPERANNUATION Phone: 131020
FUND
144 DEANS RD 13 January 2023

WANDERING WA 6308

Rollover benefits statement for unclaimed superannuation money
Dear Sir/Madam

The following member has nominated to rolflover their unclaimed superannuation money held by
the Australian Taxation Office.

If you're unable to accept this rollover superannuation benefit payment you will need to complete a
Superannuation payment variation advice form and return it with the payment on or before
14 February 2023. You will need to include the contributions reference number for that member.

To obtain the payment reference number or to request more information about making a payment,
phone 1800 815 886.

Where any amount is not repaid by the due date, a general interest charge accrues on the
outstanding balance until the entire amount has been paid. Interest is calculated on a daily
compounding basis and is currently imposed at a rate of 10.06% per annum.

You can claim a general interest charge as a tax deduction in the same financial year that it
accrues against your account.

For more information

If you have any questions, you can:

Bvisit our website at www.ato.gov.au

Ephone 13 10 20 between 8.00am and 6.00pm, Monday to Friday
Bemail us at supercri@ato.gov.au

Be aware that sending emails has the risk of potential compromise of personal information, as their
transmission is along a public medium. Phoning is the more secure option. If you do call, please
quote the organisation’s tax file number or Australian business number and 'Our reference’ from
the top of this letter.

Yours faithfully

Chris Jordan
Commissioner of Taxation
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